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The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is replacing the I-39/90/94 bridges across the Wisconsin 
River in Columbia County, with project completion scheduled in 2027. The following work is scheduled to take 
place as part of this project:

I-39/90/94 WISCONSIN RIVER BRIDGE PROJECT 
WEEKLY CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: 6/30- 7/6

Please note all work is weather-dependent and subject to change.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS WEEK OF 6/30- 7/6
Sunday 6/30

•	 Only long-term impacts listed above in place

Monday 7/1

•	 Overnight I-39/90/94 Southbound (EB) reduced to one lane

•	 Overnight I-39/90/94 Northbound (WB) reduced to one lane

•	 Overnight rolling closures of I-39/90/94 Southbound (EB)

Tuesday 7/2

•	 Overnight I-39/90/94 Southbound (EB) reduced to one lane

•	 Overnight I-39/90/94 Northbound (WB) reduced to one lane

Wednesday 7/3

•	 Only long-term impacts listed above in place

Thursday 7/4

•	 Only long-term impacts listed above in place

Friday 7/5

•	 Only long-term impacts listed above in place

Saturday 7/6

•	 Only long-term impacts listed above in place

	~ The speed limit on I-39/90/94 will be reduced to 60 mph 
when crews are working and will return to 70 mph when they 
are not

	~ County U over I-39/90/94 closed long-term through fall 2024 
while crews work to reconstruct the bridge

	~ Northbound and Southbound traffic shifted toward the 
median to begin work along the outside lanes

LONG-TERM IMPACTS IN PLACE

	~ Grading for the new I-39/90/94 Northbound 
lanes

	~ Demolition of the County U bridge over 
I-39/90/94
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